
Fellow delegates, 

 

Since the health and technology landscape is changing every day, from the WHO committee we               

wanted to introduce you to a brief update on the Study Guide. 

There is nothing new in the fact that our planet is under an extreme health situation due to the                   

COVID-19 pandemic. For this reason, one of the most current topics that should be addressed in our                 

committee sessions must be the pandemic control and monitoring. 

However, as this committee is taking place in 2030, the Chairs of the committee have considered that                 

this pandemic situation will have already been solved. Therefore, we would like to introduce the               

COVID-19 topic in a different way, focusing on the prevention of possible future pandemics rather               

than the current Coronavirus management itself. 

 

As delegates, we would like you to make an extra effort, and explore new proposals in which AI and                   

technological advances might help us handle future pandemics and diseases. For instance, tracking             

how a new infectious disease is spreading around the globe, or helping us collect and gather different                 

symptoms and data of various patients in a short amount of time. 

 

We are excited to hear the new ideas and proposals your delegation comes up with. If you have any                   

questions, do not hesitate to contact us via email. 

 

Alba & Jaume 


